
RW/CH/PB/NH-703/km 125mm MDPE/NOC/2050/2020 

Government of India 

Ministry of Road Transport &Highways 
Regional Office, Kendria Sadan, 6'" Floor, Sector 9A, Chandigarh 

<4 
Date: 23 October, 2020 To 

Senior Technical Director, NIC, Transport Bhawan, New Dethi-110001 

Subject: Permission for laying proposed 8”steel and/or 125mm MDPE gas pipeline along NH- 703A (Jalandhar-Kapurthala) from Ibban village to RCF Kapurthala to develop City gas Network in Jalandhar and Kapurthala District area in surrounding areas of Punjab State. 

Ref: Executive Engineer, CWD, PWD (B&R), Jalandhar letter no. 1367 dated 08.10.2020. 

Sir, 

Kindly refer to the letter cited under reference, received from Executive Engineer, CWD, PWD (B&R), Jalandhar, forwarding therewith the proposal for the subject mentioned above, for consideration of this office. 

2, As per Para 4 of this Ministry’s guidelines dated 22.11.2016, the application so received will have to be put out in the public domain for 30 days for seeking claims and objections (on grounds of public inconvenience, safety and general public interest). In view of the same, please find enclosed herewith the details of Proposal mentioned above. The competent Authority has decided to upload the instant Proposal on the Ministry’s website to invite public comments, if any, on the proposal within 30 days. 

Yours Faithfully, 

oo. 

Assistant Becutine Engineer 
For Highway Administration 

To: All, It is requested to furnish the comments if any to the Regional Office, MoRT&H, 6th Floor, Kendriya Sadan, Chandigarh-160001 or by email to rochandigarh2010@gmail.com.


